
From: Hogle, Danielle N.
To: O"Keeffe, Susan
Cc: Fink, Steven; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Philosophy 8800
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2015 3:06:25 PM

Dear Sue,
 

The ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee reviewed Philosophy 8800 at their meeting on March 6th.
The course did not go to a vote as the Committee would like the following concerns addressed:

Clarify the rationale for how variable credit will be handled. More specifically, clarify the
last sentence in the rational provided in response to the prior revision request.

Provide an example of when a student would be allowed to enroll for one
credit and when a student would be allowed to enroll for four credit hours.
How is the coursework affected when a student enrolls for one or four credit
hours?

 
I will send back the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a moment. Should you have any questions
regarding this feedback please contact the Chair of the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee and
Associate Executive Dean, Steve Fink (cc’d on this email).
 
Best,
Danielle
 
 
Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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